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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Tuesday 9th February is Safer Internet Day. It seems more 
important than ever to celebrate this special day. Each 
year Safer Internet Day aims to raise awareness of 
emerging online issues, with a 
topic reflecting the current 
concerns. This year the theme 
is: ‘An internet we trust: 
Exploring reliability in the online 
world’. The teachers are setting 
2dos for the children on Purple 
Mash this week linked 
to Safer Internet Day and there 
will also be an assembly 

available on a PowerPoint to watch for EYFS/KS1 and KS2 
children. We look forward to seeing all your different work.  

 

Make sure you have sent in your Positivity 
Project message by today- ‘Kindness costs 
nothing but means everything’ 

Lockdown is preventing us from seeing your 
smiley faces every day and may be making us 
feel a bit glum. The Positivity Project would like 
to change that! Across the school we would like 
pupils and staff to create their own ‘Messages 
of Kindness’ to brighten someone’s day. These 

may be in the form of a picture, poem or an inspirational message. Anything suitable to make 
someone smile! They may be drawn and photographed or completed on the computer. All we 
ask is that you make them as bright and colourful as possible! Once you have created your 
message of kindness, please email it to Miss Revill via Purple Mash by Monday 8th February 
(extended). You will then receive a message of kindness that someone else has created to 
put a smile on your face, whilst having the pride knowing you have put a smile on someone 
else’s. Thank you to Miss Blandford and Miss Revill for leading with this project. 

Half term is fast approaching. Please note that school is closed w/c 
15th February and there will be no provision for key worker and 
vulnerable children that week.  Also, Monday 22nd February is an 
INSET day for all children including key worker/vulnerable children. As 
soon as we have confirmation regarding the date children are able to 
return to school we will communicate a plan to you. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Annette Mashru – Headteacher 


